
 

                                

Monday 11th May 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached two letters.  This one from us as well as one from our Director of 
Education in Cambridgeshire. 
 
Following the announcement by the Prime Minister last night, please be assured that we will 
be working hard over the next couple of weeks to plan for the safe return of our children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.  
 
All schools are now waiting for further guidance from the Government and the DfE, this 
should be published today, Monday. When we have this, we will be starting to plan out how 
we can safely bring the children back onto the site.  I am sure that you will understand that 
until we have received the information from DfE and find out more fully what this means for 
schools, we will be unable to answer all the questions you may have. We will however ensure 
that all information is shared with you as we receive it and have deciphered the implications 
for our school. Please also remember that in the short term nothing has changed and we will 
provide you with further information in the coming days and weeks as it becomes available to 
us.  If you do have any questions, please email these to your class email address in the first 
instance. 
 
Please remember that the Prime Minister has said that these tentative steps will be kept 
under review and any plans may change if circumstances change as we move through the 
next couple of weeks.  
 
We will be remaining open to provide childcare, over the next few weeks for those children 
whose parents are critical workers, as we have done since the 23rd March 2020. 
 
I have no doubt that you will continue to work with us as we tackle this situation together. 
Thank you for your continued support for both your children and the school. You have been 
amazing. 
 
Take care everyone. 

 

 

 

Miss E Shaw 

Headteacher 
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